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Please make Oregon safer and respect the citizens' strong preferences to enact 

protections we voted for.  The silent majority has been revealed by voting,  to take 

steps to reduce gun violence.   

 

Just because a loud minority shows up, do not forget that most people at home, 

across the state, support a safer gun culture in Oregon. 

 

Frank 


